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South Square Corporate Centre Suite 210

3710 University Drive Durham, North Carolina 27707
(919) 493-0101

February 29, 1988

Dr. stel:nen D. Litwin
D=puty Assistant Chief Medical Director

for Research and D=velopment
Veterans Administration
D=partrrent of Medicine an:'! SUrgery
Washington, D.C. 20420

Dear' Stephen,

'Thanks very mum for your letter of February 19, 1988. We will look forward to
receivin::r the research information fram Mr. lDrei, ard once we've had a chance to dig­
est that, we will get right back to you.

We will also apply the 30-40% factor you mentioned in your letter when reviewin::r
the infonration.

I want to thank you again for Settin::r up the meetin::r for us, arrl for your very
kind hospitality while we were there.

Sincerely,

carl B. Wootten
President
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